TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Licensee Name: Ledoux & Co. Date: 05/23/2005 Time: 2:30pm

License No.:29-01442-01/SNM-296 Docket No.: 030- Control No.:
05260/070-00314 136644/136645

Licensee Contact: Charles Avallone Telephone No: 201-837-7160 x102

NRC Contact: John Nicholson Telephone No: 610-337-5236

Subject: update DFP

| contacted Mr. Avallone regarding the letter we sent to Ledoux dated April 6, 2005
requesting they update their DFP. | had not heard from Ledoux within 30 days and was
following up to check on the status. Ledoux was under the impression that they had until
December 2006 to update their DFP, based on the general letter dated February 2005 that
went to all licensees with financial assurance. |informed Mr. Avallone that since the Ledoux
SNM-296 license renewal was completed today, an updated DFP is required as part of the
renewal process, which we have separated out as the actions listed above. Mr. Avallone will
discuss this matter with the Ledoux General Manager, Bruce Peterson and their consultant
Joel Antkowiak and get back to me within seven days as to when they will have the updated
DFP completed.

Action Required/Taken: contacted licensee, requested status of reply to deficiency letter,
awaiting reply from licensee as to when DFP will be completed.

Signature: Date: 05/23/2005
John Nicholson




